
 

 

 

Covid-19 Center Usage Protocols 
Dear MECA Members: 

During the current Covid-19 Pandemic, MECA Center activities have been changed for the 

safety and security of MECA members. Jumuah Prayer will be accessible BOTH at the 

Center (effective: ???????) and on our Zoom video-conferencing platform. Taleem 

Services will remain on our Zoom video-conferencing platform.  

When visiting the Center for Jumuah or other activities, Believers MUST follow the 
following safety protocols AT ALL TIMES. During Jumuah, entry in the Musallah will be 
limited to TEN PERSONS (on a first come basis). Overflow will be directed to the 
Multipurpose Room. 
 

• Take Wudu before entry (at home or work), if possible; 

• Use hand sanitizer upon entry to the Center; 

• Wear face masks or coverings; 

• Practice physical distancing of at least 6 feet (except for members of the same 
household); 
 

• Bring and use your personal prayer cloth (per Musallah distance markers); 

• Bring your own sanitizing wipes and wipe down wudu areas, doorknobs, or 
common surfaces that you touch and may be touched by others. 
 


